
    This is a message from the State Water Resources Control 
Board. 

SUBJECT: March 5, 2015 Order Modifying February 3, 2015 Order on State Water 
Project and Central Valley Project Temporary Urgency Change Petition 
 
Please find attached the March 5, 2015 order modifying a February 3, 2015 order that 
approved in part and denied in part a petition for temporary urgency changes to license 
and permit terms and conditions requiring compliance with Delta water quality 
objectives in response to drought conditions. 
 
For additional information concerning this matter, please visit the State Water Board’s 
website at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/drought/tucp.shtml. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Diane Riddle at 
diane.riddle@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 341-5297, or Rich Satkowski at 
rich.satkowski@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 341-5439. 
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